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From: djamison@cyberguard.com 

Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2004 8:44 PM 

To: Director ~ FASB 

Cc: mmatte@cyberguard.com 

Subject: Expensing of ESPPs 

Dear Ms. Bielstein: 

• ~rl 

Letter of Comment No: ;ji'o I 
File Reference: 1102-100 

I would ask that you consider the negative impact that the these proposed rules regarding the expensing of ESPPs will have on 
the rank~and~file, and would ask that the FASB eliminate the expensing requirement in its' final rule. 

Sincerely, 

Dan Jamison 

Dan Jamison 
Federal Account Manager 
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